
March, 2023

Dear Parents,

Fremont Elementary School is currently enrolling Kindergarten

students for next school year!    We welcome you to stop by school during the hours of 8:30 a.m.-2:00 p.m. to enroll

your child. While enrollment will continue to occur throughout the summer months, it is most helpful if

students enroll as soon as possible as this allows us to plan properly with accurate numbers of students. To
assist us with our planning, we ask that you complete and return the form at the bottom of this letter.

To be enrolled, children must be 5 years old on, or before, August 1
st
, 2023.  At the time of enrollment, please

bring the following items with you:

● Birth certificate

● Immunization record

● Proof of residency  (if new family to FCS Corporation)

(Note:  Your child will need a new physical exam for Kindergarten.  You may pick up the exam form
when you register your child.)

It is not necessary to bring your child when you register, as Kindergarten screening will take place in May. At

the time of enrollment, you will schedule for a time for your child to attend screening event.

https://www.fcs.k12.in.us/page/online-registration (CLICK ON: “Early Kindergarten 23-24”)

It is my sincere pleasure to welcome you to Kindergarten!  Please feel free to call the school office at (260)

495-4385 if you have any questions and/or concerns regarding this matter.   (Please feel free to share this

information with family and neighbors who have prospective Kindergarteners.)

Sincerely,

Eric Bryan

Principal

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

Please detach and return to the front office to assist us with planning purposes.  Thank you!

_____ I plan to enroll my child and will be in soon! Today’s Date: _______________

Child’s Name:  __________________________________ Date of Birth:  ___/___/____

Parent’s Name: _________________________________ Phone Number:  (___) ___-_____

https://secure.infosnap.com/family/gosnap.aspx?action=27311&culture=en

